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Re: Notice of Intent to Intervene in LUC Docket No. A06-766 Towne Development of Hawaii, Inc.
(Puunani)

Dear Daniel Orodenker,

The Pacific Resource Partnership, PRP, respectfully submits this letter as a formal Notice of Intent to
Intervene in the following Land Use Commission (LUC) boundary amendment hearing for the proposed
Puunani Subdivision project located in Wailuku, Maui:

LUC Docket No.:

Applicant:

A06-766 Towne Development of Hawaii, Inc. (Puunani)

Towne Development of Hawaii, Inc.,
Endurance Investments, LLC, and
Association of II Wai Hui

PRP also requests to be included on the mailing distribution list for the Towne Development (Puunani)
docket and for other subsequent LUC petition filings.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at jwhite@prp-hawaii.com or 528-5557 Xl.

Sincerely,

E:  Jtive Director
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